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INLAND REVENUE DEPARTMENT 

Notice to Taxpayers 

 
   

In addition to the notice issued under PN/Tax Return/2020-01 on 21.04.2020 

allowing extension for submission of Transfer Pricing Disclosure Form (TPDF) 

has been allowed up to 30th June, 2020. 

Taxpayers who have submitted the Tax Return through e-service could upload the 

TPDF to the RAMIS system, and others are advise to e-mail a PDF copy of the 

TPDF to the below e-mail addresses; 

Senior Commissioner (Taxpayer Services) weerakoon.lmc@ird.gov.lk 

Commissioner (CDMU) perera.mkpjss@ird.gov.lk 

 

[Persons who submit Transfer Pricing Disclosure Form on or before 30.06.2020 

would be deemed to have submitted it on the date the Tax Return had been 

submitted] 

For any clarification, please contact below officers of the Transfer Pricing 

Regulations Unit. 

Mr. M. N. M. Abdul Caader Commissioner 0112135051/ 0761492905 

Mr. D. M. G. S. K.  Dissanayake Deputy Commissioner 0112135052 /0714234753  

Mr. M. H. D. Meneripitiya Deputy Commissioner 0112135056 / 0711482664 

 

Commissioner General of Inland Revenue 

 

Further Extension of Submission of Transfer Pricing Disclosure Form  
for Year of Assessment 2018/2019 
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